
 

 

 

 

 

DATE:   March 18, 2020 

TO:   COUNCIL 

NAME AND TITLE:  Mayor Lyn Hall 

SUBJECT:   COVID -19 Update 

ATTACHMENT: Power Point Presentation   

RECOMMENDATION:  

 

That Council RECEIVES FOR INFORMATION the presentation regarding the City’s response to 

COVID-19. 
 

 

PURPOSE: 

For Council Information.  

   
SUMMARY AND CONCLUSION:  
 

The City of Prince George continues to monitor and respond to the rapidly evolving effects of COVID-19. 

 

Mayor Lyn Hall, along with Kathleen Soltis, City Manager, City of Prince George, will present an 

update on the City’s response.  

   
RESPECTFULLY SUBMITTED: 
 

Mayor Lyn Hall 

 

Meeting Date: 2020/03/23 

 


